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Prayer for the                              

Success of Our Forty Hours 

God our Father, we praise You for all Your wonderful works 

and we thank You for Your goodness to us.  On the Road to Em-

maus Your Son Jesus taught His disciples to recognize Him in 

the breaking of the bread. Through the intercession of St. John 

Neumann, make our hearts burn within us for our upcoming 

Forty Hours so that we may recognize Him more clearly in the 

Eucharist and in our daily lives.  May our enthusiasm and antici-

pation grow, may we talk about it with our neighbors and 

friends, may our calendars be freed up so we can participate and 

may our Forty Hours be a moment of grace for our Parish.  We 

ask this, in the name of Jesus, our Eucharistic Lord, who lives 

and reigns with You, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, One God, 

forever and ever.  Amen. 
 

Virtue Media:  Next weekend you are welcome to place in the 

collection basket any of the return envelopes for Virtue Media---

ad sponsored by us on local stations that help to spread the Pro-

Life message.  Thanks to our Deacons for their announcement 

this weekend on this subject. 
 

Catholic Schools Week begins next weekend:  Our Middle 

School Students will be ministering at the 10:30 mass and our 

Primary Students will be ministering at the 9:00 mass. We have 

a really good school and our new push to become accredited is 

allowing us to look at some of the places where improvements 

can be made.  For the remainder of the year and as the core 

piece of our school improvement plan we will be looking at our 

Math Curriculum. 
 

Feast of the Presentation:  Another one of those traditions in 

our church rarely seen is the procession that takes place on the 

Feast of the Presentation.  I am going to switch the celebration 

of the Presentation to Feb. 3 and we will do the St. Blasé bless-

ing of throats in our Grade School on Thursday, Feb. 2 and we 

will administer the blessing to our Religious Ed Students on 

Feb. 1.  We will also administer the blessing after the masses on 

Feb. 4-5.  But back to the Feast of the Presentation, traditionally 

it included a procession with lit candles.  We are going to do a 

version of this with our Grade School Children and Families at 

the 9:00 am mass on Feb. 3.  The Mass that day will be held in 

the Gym.  The 8:15 am mass will be canceled and all are asked 

and encouraged to join the kids at this mass.  We are going to 

work hard to make this a really neat experience—a sensible way 

to experience Jesus who is our Light.  At the end of the mass we 

will process with the Blessed Sacrament to the Church where we 

will begin our First Friday prayers with Exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament all day.  What a wonderful way to end Cath-

olic Schools Week. 
 

Forty Hours:  Remember I talked about how St. John Neumann 

of Philadelphia was so important in bringing the practice of 40 

Hours to our country.  Here is what is found on the website for 

the Cathedral Bascilica of Sts. Peter and Paul in Philadelphia. 

The Forty Hours Devotion is a special forty-hour period  

of prayer made before the Blessed Sacrament in solemn 

exposition. The focus is upon our Lord in the Holy Eucha-

rist. It begins with a Mass of Exposition, which concludes 

with the exposition of the Blessed Sacrament. The Blessed 

Sacrament remains on the altar in a Monstrance during 

the forty hours while the faithful gather for personal or 

public prayer in adoration of our Lord. Forty is reminis-

cent of the forty hours Jesus remained in the sepulcher 

before the Resurrection. The Forty Hours Devotion pro-

vides a wonderful opportunity for the spiritual growth of 

each person and the parish as a whole. The Forty Hours 

Devotion can be seen almost like a parish mini-retreat or 

mission. The Forty Hours devotion was introduced into 

our Archdiocese by Saint John Neumann, our fourth bish-

op. Our 40 Hours is scheduled for March 11-13.  More 

prayer cards will be available soon.  Please pray for the 

success of our 40 Hours. 
 

Good Job Men’s Club:  A wonderful time of friendship 

and fellowship was had this last Saturday night when the 

Men’s Club sponsored their annual Steak Fry.  The Steaks 

were absolutely great as well as the rest of the food…

thanks for your work for our kids.  
 

How to dispose of unused, broken, worn out, religious 

articles?:  People have often asked me what they should 

do with old prayer books, holy cards, broken rosaries, old 

devotional items.  When such items, which had a religious 

purpose or even were given a blessing, become useless 

they can be disposed of in the following ways.  They can 

be burnt or they can be buried but not placed in a landfill.  

So, our KCs will oversee a disposal of religious items for 

our parish and our parish alone.  If you have old tattered 

and torn bibles or prayer books, broken statues, rosaries, 

tarnished metals etc., you can bring them to the Lakeview 

site and drop them off at the parish office or school office.  

After we have collected things for about a month or so we 

will schedule a burn day.  The items that need to be bur-

ied will be buried at the Lakeview site in a place which 

will more than likely stay undisturbed for a long time.  I 

will let you know the date because we will have a prayer 

service before the disposal process begins.  
 

Recommendation:  I just finished a book by Thomas E. 

Woods, Jr., Ph.D.  entitled,  How the Catholic Church 

Built Western Civilization.  If you have wondered why the 

Catholic Church is so criticized today and at best, ignored 

by politicians and artists alike?  If you have ever won-

dered why present day architecture and art seems to be so 

void of color, shape, or order?  If you ever thought that 

our present institutions of Law, Economics, Charity and 

Morality came about by chance and were not influenced 

by the Catholic Church?  If you wonder why we are living 

in a world where God is shunned more and more each 

day?  Then I recommend this book.  If you are a reader, 

you can find it via any bookstore or online.  



Baptism 
The following entered the 

Catholic faith and our 

parish community through 

Baptism. Welcome to the 

Christian community! 
 

Claire  Terese Meier 

Geraldvaughn Marano Nixon 

Justin Roper Elder 

Payten Elizabeth Elder 

Vivienne Ann Balus 

Paxton Thomas Allie 

Tate Richard Sheldon 

Max Robert Cullinane 

Joseph Vincent Paczkowski 

Colton Jace Britton 
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Men’s Club 

www.stgeraldsmensclub.com 

New Family Registration 

Welcoming times are the 2nd & 

4th Sundays of the month after 

9am Mass. 

Jan. 22nd is the 39th anniversary of 

Roe vs Wade. O Mary, bright dawn 

of the new world, Mother of the liv-

ing, to you we entrust the cause of 

life. Grant that all who believe in your 

Son may proclaim the Gospel of life 

with honesty and love to the people of 

our time. 

From John Paul II’s Prayer for Life 

Women’s Social 

Book Clubs 
The Women’s Group has formed 

three Book Clubs. 

 Spiritual Book Club to meet on the 

last Sunday of each month starting 

Jan 29. Contact Becky Korinek at 

beckykorinek@cox.net 

 Secular/Spiritual Book Club to 

meet on the last Wednesday of each 

month starting Jan 25. Contact Bev 

Sedlacek at  

bsedlacek52@hotmail.com 

 Secular Book Club to meet on the 

last Thursday of each month starting 

Jan 26. Contact Bonni Pulte at 

rbpulte@yahoo.com 

The first meeting will be to meet, 

share book ideas and discuss format. 

All ladies welcome.  

Pro-Life Television Ads 

The Archbishop has asked all parish-

es of the Archdiocese to join the other 

dioceses in Nebraska to take part in 

the Virtue Media campaign that will 

air powerful pro-life television ads in 

Nebraska in upcoming months. Enve-

lopes are provided for you today to 

make your life-saving contributions.  

St Gerald UNO Hockey Night 

UNO vs Minnesota 

Saturday, February 25 

Pre Game Party 

St Gerald School Gym, 78th & LV 

Doors open at 4pm, Bus leaves at 6pm 

All tickets are in the Lower Bowl! 

Admission includes food, beverage & 

game ticket: $15.00 

Call Casey at 402-677-7507 or ca-

seyjhoffman@cox.net. 

Donation Report 

Sunday(1/15/12) ............... $26,659.82 

ACH .......................................... $0.00 

Week Total ....................... $26,659.82 

Weekly Budget ................. $30,970.00 

YTD Total ...................... $830,123.18 

YTD Budget ................... $822,930.00 

Variance ............................. $7,193.18 

Putting it in Perspective 

According to Lifenews.com, research 

indicates 52 million abortions 

(surgical and drug--RU 486) have 

been performed since the Roe vs 

Wade decision. These figures were 

estimated in a report from January 22, 

2010. Putting this in perspective: 52 

million people (based on 2010 popula-

tion figures) would be the elimination 

of the populations of everyone in Ne-

braska, Kansas, Colorado, Iowa, 

South Dakota, Utah, Wisconsin, Ne-

vada, Wyoming, North Dakota, Mon-

tana, New Mexico, Arizona, Missouri, 

Arkansas, Washington and the cities 

of New Orleans and Inglewood 

(California). Please pray for a conver-

sion of hearts and a love of life at all 

stages. 

Community Service Project Group 

The new Community Service Projects 

group will be working with Youth 

Emergency Services. To find out how 

you can help, come to a meeting on 

Monday, January 30 at 6:30 pm in the 

multipurpose room, 96th and Q. Con-

tact Nancy at mnlech@cox.net with 

any questions. 

St Gerald Squires: Several weeks ago we presented the new Squires circle with 

the Charter from the Supreme Office of the Knights of Columbus. I think this is a 

great thing for our parish and especially for these boys to be part of something 

like this. I wish more boys would join and see how fun it is. The boys are a ball 

of energy, they go out and do fun things together and they serve God in the 

Church. Congratulations boys and many thanks to the men who helped get this 

started, especially Dan Bourne and David Marx. 

http://www.stgeraldsmensclub.com/
mailto:mnlech@cox.net
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School News 
Making a difference for good in our world. 

Kathy Kensinger,  

Director of Youth/Young Adult Ministry  

Work………………………402-331-1955 

Cell ……………………….402-880-9717  

Email .............................. kathyk@stgerald.org 

Youth Ministry 

‘Young Adult Ministry - 20 & 30 year-olds 

reaching out to others in a spirit of Christian 

friendship, for spiritual growth, and service . 

Young Adult Ministry 

St. Gerald Catholic Church  

website: www.stgerald.org.  

Religious Education  

Jan. 26th: Bingo at the Veteran’s 

Home from 6:30-7:30 pm for High 

School students. 

Feb. 5th: “Soup”er Bowl Sunday. 

Youth Ministry will be collecting 

money for the homeless after all 

Masses. Please call Kathy to help. 

Feb. 19th: Youth Mass at Noon fol-

lowed by lunch and a “Movie with a 

Message” for 7-12th graders. Contact 

Kathy by Feb. 12th to participate in  

Mass as a reader.  Welcomers and gift 

bearers need to come to Mass 20 

mins. early to participate. 

Feb. 24th: Hour of Power in the 

Lakeview Chapel, with fellowship 

activities and open gym following, 

from 8:30– 11:30pm for 7-12th grad-

ers. 

Theology of the Body for High 

School Students.  This program, for 

discovering God’s plan for life and 

love is based on the writings of Pope 

John Paul II, and features Jason 

Evert. It will be held on two Monday 

nights each month in Feb., March and 

April. For more details contact Kathy. 
To receive our Youth News by email con-

tact us at kathyk@stgerald.org. 

Also “friend” us at St. Gerald Youth 

Group on Facebook or check out our 

website at www.stgerald.org. 

Mary Harper,  

Director of Religious Formation 

Work………………...402-331-1955 x25 

Email…………...mharper@stgerald.org 

Our next Adult Faith Formation 

Class/Catechetical Training offered 

through the Archdiocese will be held 

in the Fellowship Hall at 96th & Q on 

Saturday, Jan. 28th from 8-10am.  

The topic will be “Introduction to 

Sacred Scriptures.”  We encourage 

all Catechists to attend as part of their 

training towards Catechetical Level 

One.  We welcome all parishioners to 

join us.  Please call if you are interest-

ed. There is a $5 fee for attending if 

you are not a Catechist.  Thank you! 
 

Religious Education Classes are 

cancelled due to bad weather when 

the public/catholic schools are 

closed.  If the bad weather hits after 

the regular school day please listen 

to KFAB radio or check WOWT  

news for cancellations.   
 

St. Teresa of Avila pray for us.   

Jan. 26th: (Note change of date) All 

Young Adults are invited to join us 

as we host a Bingo night for the resi-

dents of the Eastern Nebraska Veter-

an’s Home in Bellevue at 6:30. Con-

tact Kathy to participate or carpool. 

Around Town: 

Theology on Tap for Young Adults, 

Feb. 25, Mar. 1, Mar. 8. More info at 

youngadults@archomaha.org. 

School Calendar 

Jan 29:Catholic Schools Week Begins 

Jan 30: Crazy Socks Day; Middle 

School Trivia Contest 

Jan 31: “Canned Food Golf”;  

Stewardship Sculptures 

Feb 1: Wear favorite Catholic School 

logo; Spelling Bee 

Feb 2: All School Assembly 

Feb 3: Focus on Faith-Adoration 

Kindergarten Pre-Registration 
If you are thinking about sending 

your child to kindergarten at St. Ger-

ald School next school year, please 

give us a call at (402) 331-4223.  We 

will add them to our pre-registration 

database list.   

St Gerald Soccer Spring 2012 Soc-

cer registration for the 2012 

Spring Soccer Season. You 

can find the online registra-

tion at www.stgerald.org/

sports or by clicking the ap-

propriate link below CYSL Registra-

tion 1st Grade – 8th Grade Micro Soc-

cer League Pre-K / K Registration 

deadline for both Jan 31st. 

Parent Connection for Jan. 22th: 

In today’s gospel Jesus urgently tells 

us that, “The kingdom of God is at 

hand,” And he calls us to “Repent 

and believe in the gospel.”  Do you 

feel that His words are just as urgent 

today? Talk with your family about 

ways that you might be able to 

“repent” or change in order to be able 

to focus more clearly on the kingdom 

of God. 

Confirmation News: 

The Chastity program, Sexuality: 

The Power of the Gift, for Religious 

Education Level II Confirmation 

students continues on January 25th  

4:15- 5:45 and 6-7:30 pm. 

This year’s Confirmation is Sat. 

April 21st at 7 pm. Practice will be 

at 7 pm on Thurs. April 19th. 

Honor Roll– Congratulations 

Mercy High: First Honors 

 Kimberly Dethlefs, Madeline Nebel 

 Shannon Prem 

Second Honors: Bridget Hamata, 

 Allison Molczyk, Samantha Perry 

 Rachel Slowik 

Gross High: Skylar Marode, Jacob 

Cotton, Joe Wilwerding, Kaitlin John-

son, Jacob Lenhart, Matt Kerkman, 

Andrew McElmeel, Carly Klement, 

Madeline Brokke, Alex Tometich, 

Max Buerman, Rachel Wilwerding, 

Amy Coenen 

Family Night Out 

St Gerald Family Night Out is 

Thurs, Jan 26, at Chili’s on 84th St 

in LaVista. A percent of the meal 

will go back to St Gerald School. 

3rd graders have artwork on dis-

play! Thank you for the support. 

mailto:youngadults@archomaha.org
http://www.stgerald.org/sports
http://www.stgerald.org/sports
http://stgeraldsmensclub.com/Forms/SoccerClub.aspx
http://stgeraldsmensclub.com/Forms/SoccerClub.aspx
http://www.stgeraldsmensclub.com/Forms/MSLClub.aspx
http://www.stgeraldsmensclub.com/Forms/MSLClub.aspx
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WEEKDAY MASSES FOR JANUARY 23-28 

MASSES FOR SUNDAY/ 3RD SUN IN ORDINARY TIME 

Sat 1/28/12 5:00 pm - Church  Kathleen O’Brien Bruce Bystrom 

Margaret Winegardner 

Sun 1/29/12 7:00 am - Chapel  St Gerald Parishioners 

 7:30 am - Church  Wilma Sobczyk 

 9:00 am - Church  Jeanette Smith 

 10:30 am -Church  Paula Karnes 

 12:00 pm -Church  Dr Michael Haller 

Sunday, 1/22 
9am - RCIA 2 

Multipurpose Room, 96th & Q 

9am - KC Corporate Communion 

Church, 96th & Q 

10am - Welcome Registration 

Family Room, 96th & Q 

Noon - Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

5pm - Men’s Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

Monday, 1/23 

5:30pm - Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

6pm - Scouts, Den 7 

LV Conference Room 

6:30pm - Scouts 

Fellowship Hall, 96th & Q 

Tuesday, 1/24 

5:30pm - Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

7pm - Scouts 

Family Room, 96th & Q 

7:15pm - RCIA 

Fellowship Hall, 96th & Q 

7pm - Men’s Recovery 

Youth Room 

7:30pm - AA 

LV Conference Room 

Wednesday, 1/25 

4:15 & 6pm - Religious Education 

School 

Thursday, 1/26 

9:30am - Funeral Committee 

Fellowship Hall, 96th & Q 

5:30pm - Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

6pm - Stewardship 

Youth Room 

7pm - Women’s Book Club 

Family Room, 96th & Q 

Friday, 1/27 
6:30am - TMIY 

Fellowship Hall, 96th & Q 

5:30pm - Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

7pm - Clergy Appreciation 

Fellowship Hall, 96th & Q 

Saturday, 1/28 
6:30am - TMIY 

Fellowship Hall, 96th & Q 

8am - Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

8am - Adult Ed Formation 

Fellowship Hall, 96th & Q  

Calendar of Events 

Friends on Q 

Mon 1/23/12  8:15 am - Chapel Harry & Jeanette Jensen 

 12:15 pm - Church Lawrence & Martha Piitz 

Tues 1/24/12 8:15 am - Chapel Donna Ward 

 12:15 pm - Church John & Catharine Campbell  

Wed 1/25/12 8:15 am - Chapel Marian Vojtech  

 10:30 am - Waterford Maurice Moser 

 12:15 pm - Church Virginia Damron 

Thur 1/26/12 8:15 am - Chapel Howard Hoody  

 12:15 pm - Church Gordon Flott 

Fri 1/27/12 8:15 am - Chapel Denis Ketcham 

 9:00 am - Chapel Special Intentions of Samantha Harvat 

 12:15 pm - Church Special Intentions of Frank & Judi 

Tomcykowski  

Sat 1/28/12 8:15 am - Chapel James Robinson 

Rest In Peace 
Please pray for the repose of 

the soul of Tita Carbullido, 

sister-in-law of parishioners 

Annie Meyers and Carmen 

Carbullido.  May her soul and 

all of the souls of the faithfully depart-

ed rest in peace with our Lord. 

Sunday, 1/29 
9am - RCIA 2 

Multipurpose Room, 96th & Q 

9am & 10:30am - Catholic Schools 

Week Begins 

Church, 96th & Q 

Noon - Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

5pm - Men’s Basketball 

LV Parish Center 

6pm - School Program Grades 4-6 

Church, 96th & Q 

Nebraska Walk for Life 

Sat, Jan 28, 10am West Side State 

Capitol, 14th & K Sts in Lincoln. 

11:30am, UNL Student Union, 14th & 

R Sts 

The Friends on Q February event is 

a breakfast at the Justin Thyme Café, 

8544 Park Drive. We meet at 10:15 

A.M. (or after the 9:00 A.M. mass) on 

February 19. You will be ordering off 

the menu and be receiving separate 

checks. Hope to see you there. If you 

have any questions, please call Rose-

mary at (402) 933-9299. 



Perpetual Adoration 

Hours available for 

adoration in the Blessed 

Sacrament Chapel, please 

call Mary Ann, 331-0926. 
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Ministry Schedule for January 28-29 

Neighboring Events 

5pm:  EMHC - J Kowal, M Sliva, C Vanan, E Ferguson, L Turco, S Vogel, B & K Howard, T Smith, L Harral, B Hunt,  

  M Rasmussen   Lectors  -R Martin, T Kielian  Servers - S Nickerson, H Martin, C Kush, S Manley   

  Greeters –A Nickerson, T Martin, G Heires  Security - K Kush, B Osterman   HOPE -  L Flott, K Higgason 
 

7am: EMHC–  J & C Marino Lector– S Couch Servers– E Sperry, H Marino  Greeter  -  
 

7:30am:  EMHC-D & J Steensma, T Waszgis, G Hunt, F & B Coppola, J Smiley, K Goodman, B McDowall,  

  S & B Wachtler, B Elston   Lectors  -K Goodro, M Sturek  Servers– K, A, C & M Pohlman   

  Greeters– J & M Sestak, D & J Schenkelberg  Security– J Feda, L Robb  HOPE–  G Hunt, R DeWitt 
 

9am: EMHC– S Kozney, J Neville, S Lukowski, S & R Lukowski, G Reinert, R & L Sevcik, F Bataillon, G Hacker,  

  M Bystrom C Molczyk  Lectors  Children  Servers– E, A & R Jacobson, V Mundorf  

  Greeters - Children  Security-M Carroll, K Daly   HOPE–  C Golden, K Carnahan 
 

10:30am: EMHC - G & D Butterfield, J Hood, N Welsh, A Gallagher, J Robbins, S Paladino, J Zabrocki, N & K Steinbach, 

J Luebbert, D Malene   Lectors - Children Servers– N & E Bourne, A White, T McCormick 

  Greeters-Children   Security-M Mumaugh, B Hoffman  HOPE– T Miller, J Robbins 
 

Noon: EMHC– L & N Kochanowicz, J Haug, J & S Mandolfo, C Carbullido, M Sanchez, C Palensky, A Raab,  

  M Chiarbos, S Plaza Lector  - S Farrell   Servers– K Simas, S Schwarte, B Albert, J Savatovic  

  Greeters– J Eckerson, M Fouts, E Martines   Security– F & P Parker  HOPE– M & M Kennelly 

Bulletin Notices 

Submit in writing to the Business 

Office (Fax or e-mail) by noon on 

Mon. 

Readings for the Week of Jan 22 

Sunday: Jon 3:1-5, 10/1 Cor 7:29-31/

Mk 1:14-20 

Monday: 2 Sm 5:1-7, 10/Mk 3:22-30 

Tuesday: 2 Sm 6:12b-15, 17-19/Mk 

3:31-35 

Wednesday: Acts 22:3-16 or 9:1-22/

Mk 16:15-18 

Thursday: 2 Tm 1:1-8 or Tit 1:1-5/Mk 

4:21-25 

Friday: 2 Sm 11:1-4a, 5-10a, 13-17/

Mk 4:26-34 

Saturday: 2 Sm 12:1-7a, 10-17/Mk 

4:35-41 

Next Sunday: Dt 18:15-20/1 Cor 7:32-

35/Mk 1:21-28 

Monday: 1am, 2am, 3am  4am, 8am 

Tuesday: 12am, 1am, 2am, 3am, 

4am 

Wednesday: 12am, 1am, 2am, 3am,  

4am, 12pm 

Thursday: 1am, 2am, 3am, 4am 

Friday: 1am, 2am, 3am, 1pm, 4pm, 

6pm, & 8pm 

Saturday: 1am, 2am, 3am, 4am, 

5am, 7pm, 11pm 

Sunday: 1am, 2am, 3am, 4am, 5am, 

3pm, 4pm 

Host People Needed: Marriage: A 

Journey For Life is an educational 

program for engaged couples who 

have not been married before. This 

one day program is on Saturdays from 

8:30 am to 4:30 pm at St. Gerald for 

2012 on: March 3, April 14, June 16, 

and November 10. We need people 

from St Gerald parish to serve as hosts 

for these dates. If you are interested, 

please call Cheryl at 402-331-1955. 

Marriage Enrichment 

You are invited to attend an evening 

of reflection on the beautiful truth of 

marriage. Two evenings for couples 

will be offered in February: Thursday, 

February 9 at Christ the King Parish-

Omaha or Friday, February 10 at Sa-

cred Heart Parish Center-Norfolk. 

Each evening begins with Mass at 

5:30 p.m., with Archbishop George J. 

Lucas as the celebrant in Omaha and 

Father Dan Andrews in Norfolk, fol-

lowed immediately by a romantic 

candlelit dinner, wine, and dessert. 

This year's topic, In the Beginning: 

Human Love in the Divine Plan, will 

be presented by Damon Owens, na-

tionally known speaker and 2011 

Men's Conference presenter. The cost 

is $50 per couple. To register call 

402.551.9003, 888.800.8352. This 

event is co-sponsored by the Family 

Life Office, Christ the King Family 

Life Committee and KVSS. 

Fr. Robert Barron’s Catholicism 
DVD Series 
St. Thomas More (4804 Grover St.) 
hosts the Catholicism DVD Series in 
the church on Mondays beginning Jan-
uary 30th from 7:00-8:00pm. The Ca-
tholicism series, hosted by Fr. Robert 
Barron, teaches what Catholics believe 
and why, while being immersed in the 
art, architecture, literature, beliefs, and 
practices of the Catholic tradition. For 
more information on this series or to 
purchase the optional Study Guide and 
Workbook visit 
www.catholicismseries.com. Study 
Guides and Workbooks will not be 
available for purchase at STM during 
this series as this is an optional supple-
mental resource. Questions? Contact 
Elizabeth Murphy at 402-551-9816 or 
elmmurphy@schools.archomaha.org.  

http://www.catholicismseries.com
mailto:elmmurphy@schools.archomaha.org

